
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

This is to advise you that the 2012 Clark County Fire Code, Section 308.1.4, “Open-flame cooking 

devices”, states the following: 

 

Charcoal burners and other open-flame cooking devices, including electric barbecues that 

produce open flames, shall not be located on combustible balconies or within 10 feet (3048 

mm) of combustible construction. 

Exception: One- and two-family dwellings 

 

This Department recommends the following safeguards for outdoor cooking safety at your complex by 

providing water for extinguishment (garden hose) in the event of a fire or a spill of hot coals and using a 

metal container specifically for the disposal of the used coals. 

 

It is the responsibility of the property owner/manager and/or association to notify all tenants of this 

requirement.  A copy of this letter signed by each tenant must be kept on file at the complex for Fire 

Prevention review. 

 

Should you need further clarification of the above, please contact Fire Prevention at: 

 (702) 455-7316. 

_______________________________________ 

Tenant’s signature and date 


